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News from this week: 

 

Many thanks for all the Tombola Prize donations today, your generosity is very much 

appreciated.  The tombola will be held at the Scarecrow Hunt next week, see the next 

page for further details. 

 

The Raffle tickets system for behaviour is going well, the children are engaging positively 

with the system and lots of prizes have been awarded.  

 

There is a new risk assessment document on our website – the newly titled “COVID 

Secure Arrangements” provides updates on the procedures in place, in line with the 

latest Government guidance.  

 

 
 

 

The Thrive Approach® 

 

We are becoming a Thrive School!  Mrs Wilkinson and Mrs Read are currently being 

trained to become Licensed Childhood Practitioners in The Thrive Approach.  We hope 

to soon embed the approach across the whole school: 

 
“The Thrive Approach has evolved over the last 25 years, providing those who work with children 

and young people with the knowledge, skills and tools to optimise social and emotional 

development. Thrive is committed to supporting and encouraging the development of 

confident, curious, creative and capable children and young people who are open to learning 

and better equipped to deal with life’s ups and downs.” 

 
As part of our adoption of the Thrive Approach, we will carry out assessments of whole 

classes and individual children in relation to their social and emotional development. 

This assessment is automatically analysed, providing indicators of any particular areas 

for development and support. The results are used to guide the teacher or other adult 

as to the activities and teaching that would be useful for that class or child. 

 

As part of the training, Mrs Wilkinson and Mrs Read have been holding Mindfulness 

sessions daily with various groups of children across the school.  The children have 

engaged very well with these and many have reported feeling sunny, calm, happy and 

relaxed! 
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Fan Club Events 

 

Sunday 23rd May, 2pm – 4pm – Scarecrow Hunt 

Please use this form https://forms.gle/xUVod1q2XmuReNCR6 

by Friday 14th May if you are making a scarecrow, so they can be 

added to the map. 

 

 
 

Friday 11th June 

Gin Tasting with Ben Bowers – details will follow 

 

6th July 6pm 

Virtual Bingo 
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